It is getting to be that time
of year again for each of the
sports clubs to submit their
1998-99 budgets to the Office
of Campus Recreation. On
Monday, February 2 budgets
are due to the Campus
Recreation Office by 5:30 pm.
From Tuesday, February 3
through Thursday, February 5,
the clubs will be required to
attend scheduled meetings to
determine the actual amount

following academic year.

established. On Monday, 111 of the Blatt PE Center.
In addition to the budget January 19 at 5:30 pm, the Each club must have two of

hearings, sports clubs
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they will receive for the meetings have also been workshop will be held in room

Men’s Volleyball Club Looking for Serious Players

The Men's Volleyball Club
is looking for some serious
volleyball players who are in-
terested in plaving, practicing,
and participating in tourna-
ments. Currently, the club
practices on Tuesdays and
Thursdays from 7:30 pm -
9:30 pm in the Blatt PE Cen-
ter, Gym 307. Practices are
not for the weak. The club
emphasises that this is a seri-
ous volleyball club. They play

hard, practice hard, and it is
not recreational time to come
out and play a game or two.
During practices members
play, but they also go through
some vigorous drills and con-
ditioning is a vital part of each
and every practice.

The members play in 6-
man indoor tournaments and
2-man outdoor tournaments
throughout the southeast re-
gion. During the semester the
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club has planned to attend
many tournaments, and are
looking into the possibilities
of hosting their own tourna-
ment at USC.

The club is always looking
for serious volleyball players,
but it does take a committment
in order to become a member
of this club. If you are inter-
ested in obtaining the contact
person for this club, call the
Office of Campus Recreation.

Cricket Club Gaining
Momentum

The Cricket Club at USC
is off and running again dur-
ing the Spring Semester. The
club participates in matches
and tournaments against
teams from Atlanta, Charlotte,
and Clemson. Each week
practices are held at the PE
Center in which anyone who
is interested can come out and
participate.

During the semester, the
club hopes to host the USC
Cricket Tournament ‘98 here.
If you are interested in join-
ing this club, contact the Of-
fice of Campus Recreation for
more information.
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their officers present at this
meeting, and the treasurer is

required to attend if the club
wants to receive funds from
Student Government.

Other meetings have been
scheduled throughout the
semester. They are held on
Mondays starting at 5:30 pm
in room 111 of the Blatt PE
Center. February 2, March 2,
and April 20 are the dates of
the meetings. All sports clubs
are required to bring at least
two representatives to each
meeting.

at USC is always looking for
people who would like a little
adventure in their lives. The
club coordinates both instate
and out of state trips. Many
different types of dives are
offered as well. River, wreck,
cavern, cold, springs (fresh-
water), coral reef, night and
shore dives have all been of-
fered in the past.

In addition to different
dives, the club has established
a ropier with local diving
shops. These shops in turn
offer certification and rentals
at reduced rates for members
of the club.

During the spring semes-

The Skin and Scuba Club

ter, the club has already sched-
uled four different dives. The
club will be traveling to
Charleston, SC, and during
spring break, the club will be
going to the Bahamas. Also
during the spring semester,
they will be participating in
the Lake Murray clean up.
One more trip that has been
scheduled is a venture to High
Springs, Florida for cavern
and cave diving.

The club meets on
Wednesdays at 6:00 pm in the
Preston Residence Hall Semi-
nar Room. If you would like
additional information contact
the Office of Campus Recre-
ation.




